District 1 Report-September Assembly 2016
Greetings!

New User-friendly Website:

Our new District 1 website is in operation, sharing the experience, strength and
hope of the program and bringing in new members. It is easily readable on
Smartphones as well as home computers. We are finding it is easier to make
revisions. If you are interested in viewing it, go to tallyalanon.org . We will be happy
to share how we set it up.

Sharing the News from District, Area and WSO:

We continue to spread the news about the joys and benefits of service and activities
at all levels. In addition to the tri-folds on Group Service we have a new tri-fold
entitled What's Happening! The three sections are entitled DISTRICT, AREA, WSO
and clear plastic sleeves are attached in which current flyers can be placed with the
latest activities.

Alateen

District 1 plans to begin a discussion on renewing our service through Alateen in
2017.

Area Service:

If you missed the spring Writers’ Workshop, here’s another opportunity! District 1 is
hosting another Writers’ Workshop. All are invited! Come try your hand (and heart)
at sharing your experience, strength and hope through the written word for possible
publication in Conference Approved Literature. Pat A and Jill O will be chairing and
it will take place at 3965 Bellac Rd. in Tallahassee, October 22, 2016 from 1-5pm.
The flyer will be coming your way electronically and there will be hard copies at
AWSC. Contact Susan R atdrl@afgarea9.org to sign up. Call 850-566-4552 with any
questions.

District 1 had the pleasure of coordinating the 50-50 Raffle and the Raffle Basket fun
at the 2016 Convention. A big thanks to District 3 for an Awesome Convention and
for allowing us to participate in this service opportunity.

Yours in Service,
Susan R.
District 1 Representative
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